
Job Opportunity 

Superintendent of Schools 

Burrillville Public Schools, Rhode Island 

 
The School Committee of Burrillville Public Schools invites highly qualified candidates to apply for 

the position of Superintendent of Schools. 

 

The Town of Burrillville is located in northwestern Rhode Island. It borders Connecticut and 

Massachusetts and is 20 miles from Providence. 

 

The Vision of the Burrillville School District embraces the philosophy of shared leadership as a 

means of building and sustaining a culture that ensures high and equitable outcomes for all 

learners.  

 

The Burrillville School District serves approximately 2,300 students, Grades PK – 12 in five schools: 

  Burrillville High School (9 – 12) 

  Burrillville Middle School (6 – 8) 

  Steere Farm Elementary School (2 – 5) 

  William L. Callahan School (2 – 5) 

  Austin T. Levy School Elementary (PK – 1) 

 

The District’s FY 18 budget is $32,500,000. 

 

A license as a Superintendent of Schools in Rhode Island is required. An earned doctorate is 

preferred, but not mandatory. The position will offer a regionally competitive salary and benefits 

package. It is anticipated that an initial three-year contract will be offered. 

 

Submit resume: 

Anne Schmiedel 

Burrillville Superintendent Search 

2300 Bronco Highway 

Harrisville, RI 02830 

Phone: 401-568-1301; Email: schmiedela@bsd-ri.net 

 

Closing date: January 31, 2018 

 

The intent of the School Committee is to name a Superintendent in May, 2018, effective starting 

date July 2, 2018. 
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